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The Province of Chile, on the occasion of the 170th anniversary of the arrival of the 

first rscj to Chile, would like to invite you to have a moment of prayer with a video 

made by students of the Sacred Heart School of Concepción with a visual 

technique called "Stop Motion" that tells the story of the arrival of the religious and 

that was reflected by the students of two of our schools (Concepción and 

Apoquindo) last September 14. 

 

We invite you to watch the video as an initial motivation. 

https://youtu.be/I0yZQu9Yo9M 

 

After watching the video: 

• It has never been easy to open new horizons of mission. We, as rscj, are 

experiencing profound and important changes in our Society and we want 

to live them with audacity and courage like our first sisters who have 

preceded us. 

• We invite you to stay and pray for the foundations of our place: who were 

the first, how long ago, what needs they responded to, what I know of this 

history? 

• What would I like to give thanks for? 

• What do I need to respond to today's needs from my Religious of the Sacred 

Heart? 

 

We ended by giving thanks for our vocation and that we can be a witness for other 

women who want to consecrate their lives to the Heart of Jesus. 
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